
Moville Chamber of Commerce Minutes 

Special Board Meeting 

September 5, 2025 

 

The Board members had a special Board meeting to discuss Chamber financials.  The meeting 

began at noon and was adjourned at 1 PM.    

In attendance were Jeremy Rogers, Sonia Locke, Tricia Nelson, and Darla Robley. 

The meeting was called to discuss the Chamber's financials.  After much discussion about the 

sustainability of the Chamber, Sonia made a motion to increase dues as follows: 

Associate $50 

Non-Business $150 

Business Base $200 

Silver $250 

Gold $350 

Platinum $450  

Darla seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 

The next Chamber Meeting is on September 8, 2025.   

 

 

Darla Robley 

Secretary 


